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 An increase in rainfall totals were observed across Hispaniola during the past week.  

 

 

 

During the past seven days, much of Hispaniola observed an increase in rainfall as moderate rain (20-50 mm) was recorded. The 
heaviest rain (50-75 mm) was located over central portions of the Dominican Republic while the lightest rain (5-20 mm) fell across 
western Haiti. In general, the increase in rainfall totals during the past week has helped erode negative thirty-day rainfall anomalies 
across Hispaniola and improve moisture conditions for cropping activities in both Haiti and the Dominican Republic. While rainfall totals 
are not expected to be as high next week, forecasts indicate a continuation of fair to moderate rainfall (10-30 mm) across Hispaniola. 
The heaviest rain is expected over southeastern Haiti and southwestern Dominican Republic where 30-40 mm is possible. The moderate 
rains should continue to help improve moisture conditions throughout both countries.  
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